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Dear Parents and Carers

In the final week of term, we will be
holding our annual Easter Egg
Bingo here in school. It’s great fun
and open to all. Our brilliant bingo
ladies, Mrs Richards and Mrs Cottle,
will host the afterschool event in
the hall on Monday 27th March
(EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2) and
Tuesday 28th March (Year 3, 4, 5
and 6). Between now and then, we
need a mountain of Easter Eggs –
the more eggs, the more fabulous
prizes! Your kind donations can be
given to your child’s class teacher.
‘Eyes down’ at 3:30pm!! 
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 10th March 2023

Last day of
term - Friday
31st March
3.15pm finish.

Final week of
clubs - week
beginning
27th of March

Easter Bingo 
 (EYFS,Y1,Y2)
27th March
(Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6)
28th March



THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

Please can I remind you that children can only wear their PE kit on their PE
day and not the rest of the week. We expect to see children in smart

uniform as in our policy – we have some very good second hand and spare
uniform if you need it. Where children are not dressed appropriately, your
child’s teacher will make contact with you to offer our support. We will post
some photographs of uniform next week but in the meantime, please make
sure your child wears black school shoes, white shirt, tie, red sweatshirt and

black skirt or trousers and please keep long hair tied back.







Please only send your child in with fruit or a healthy low sugar/fat cereal
bar or crackers for breaktime snack – crisps and chocolate have never
been allowed at this time but can be given as part of a small lunchtime

treat.





Mrs Lawry, our learning support assistant in EYFS is running the London
Marathon this year to raise money for diabetes research and care (the

Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation).We wish here all the very best with
her training and the event in April!








Have a good weekend
. 

Take care, Mrs May
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Rainbows and Sunbeams

Reception classes enjoyed a
visit to Paradise Park on

Monday. We had opportunity
to feed the goats and sheep

which was a real highlight ! We
all loved the the opportunity

for some fun in the jungle barn

I n  T h e  N e w s
We accepted our Bronze Award  for our Cornish

language at Treloweth School.



Year 1 have been learning
how to open up a word

document, type and save
their work! Well done

everyone.

Year 2
In Year 2, we’ve had a special
delivery of caterpillars in our

classrooms! We have been learning
about life cycles and how
caterpillars transform into

butterflies.

Year 3
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Year 1

In computing this week, year 3
have been learning how to code.

We explored building two
different sequences and using a
chaining method for our code.



Year 5 have begun our journey into learning
about the Maya! We started by placing this
incredible civilisation on a timeline and then

used atlases to research where in the
modern day world they lived. As a challenge,
we considered how the physical geography

of Central America would have impacted
them. Great job, year 5!

In Year 4, we have continued with our
learning about sound. We carried out an
investigation to find out how the volume

of a sound is affected when you
increase the distance from the source of

the sound. The children used a data
logging app on the iPads to measure
how loud the sound was in decibels.

Year 4

Year 6
Year 6 have designed a character inspired
by our core text 'The Arrival.' They will be

using these for our next writing outcome- a
letter of advice. Today, the children came
up with some key information on how to

look after their animal. They invented
information on diet, habitat and dos and

don'ts which they will use for their creative
piece of writing. Great job everyone.
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Year 5
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J D R F :  A M A N D A
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